



VP Internal Report to Council March 26th

Room booking:

- I've been working with Anna Walsh from student services on getting access to see what books are already booked through Minerva
- This is good because it should reduce back and forth between Amy and departments but it's a bit of a challenge because they come out in excel spreadsheets and only show what is booked, rather than what isn't
- I'm going to start doing research on a system that we can automatically upload these spreadsheets into and have a visual calendar of what is booked (therefore we would see what isn't)
- Will speak to other faculty associations for splitting the cost of this software

New offices

- Meeting with Gillian on Tuesday to discuss this
- Moving will probably have to happen over the summer

Committees:

- My updates are limited as I've been uninvolved the last two weeks
- Equity commissioners came to grad ball, so far no issues reported
- AUSEC is working on getting an event together but having some trouble
- FEARC working on end of the year event

Awards night

- Received lots of applications! Invites will be out soon. It will be March 31st from 6 to 9 at Vargas